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23 February 2016

Integrated Emergency Management Plan

Purpose of Report

The draft Integrated Emergency Management Plan (‘the Plan) was considered by
Cabinet at its meeting on 13 October 2015 when it was recommended to Council for
approval. The report and associated appendices presented to Cabinet are attached
as background information.

The Plan is reviewed following every emergency to ensure it remains fit for purpose.
This report seeks to draw Council’s attention to the further changes that are being
proposed since the Cabinet made its recommendation. For ease of reference, these
are shown as tracked changes within the Plan and summarised as follows:

Page 9, para 1.11 Continuous Improvement

The Corporate Resilience Group has been added to the Policy, since the Group
provides a forum for sharing best practice, learning from incidents and developing
both business continuity and emergency response.

Page 68, para 3.5.1 Appendix A

Amendments have been made to the corporate structure to reflect organisational
changes made since October.

Proposals
That Council:
(a) adopt the Integrated Emergency Management Plan as presented.

(b) authorise the Corporate Director, Maggie Rae following consultation
with the Cabinet Member for Health (including Public Health) and Adult
Social Care to make any necessary minor changes to the Integrated
Emergency Management Plan in the interests of clarity and accuracy.



Appendix A — Report to Cabinet 13 October 2015

Appendix 1 — Integrated Incident Management Plan (Updated)
Appendix 2 — Examples of Emergency Planning Team good practice
Appendix 3 — Overview and Scrutiny Report

Maggie Rae
Corporate Director

Background Papers

None



